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VEQôs Spring 2018 Newsletter 

The last few months have kept us busy here at VEQðwe hosted our 
annual Holiday Happy Hour fundraiser in December, welcoming over 
150 community members to celebrate the holiday season and support 
the Community Christmas Hamper Campaign.  The VEQ team also 
worked hard to help with the successful organization and delivery of 
over 200 hampers to families in need. 
 
In February, a group of enthusiastic newcomers enjoyed a 
snowshoeing excursion at the Domaine Maizerets. It was a wonderful 
opportunity for newcomers to get out, get active and meet others on a 
beautiful winter day. 
 
On Wednesday, March 28, VEQ will host Spring Fest, a 5 ¨ 7 for the 
community to celebrate the launch of two exciting book projectsðTell 
me a Story/Raconte-moi une histoire and the Connect with your City 
guidebook. We hope to see you there! 
 
VEQ will be marching proudly in the St.Patrickôs Day Parade this year 
on March 24th! Community members are welcome to join us!  

Spring 2018 
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Spring Fest 2018 

VEQ is pleased to invite you to our joint launch of two important projects: the Connect with your City guidebook and 
the bilingual childrenôs story book entitled Tell me a story/Raconte-moi une histoire.  

The bilingual childrenôs stories were created during the twelve, bi-monthly (two times per month) two hour language 
exchange workshops that were held from June to November 2017 by members of the French and English-speaking 
communities. 

For the guide book, community members were invited to complete a short survey from April to November 2017, 
whereby they shared a place of significance to them in the greater Quebec City region. Those places were then 
researched by VEQ staff and students at Quebec High School to detail the historical contribution of English-speakers 
in our region. 

These two projects represent the culmination of months of hard work from members of both linguistic communities 
that reflect the rich, cultural and diverse heritage and history of our English-speaking community and Quebec City 
both past and present. 

These initiatives were made possible by the support of Canadian Heritage as well as the joint partnership with staff 
and students at Qu®bec High School.  

This community event is open to the public, and free copies of the two books will be available on site. We look 
forward to seeing you at the launch. Please RSVP by March 21! 
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